St. Louis, Mo. 63101

0 -
Spire Inc.
S p I re c ’ 700 Market Street

Scott Weitzel
Director, Rates and Regulatory Affairs
Scott.Weitzel@spireenergy.com

January 14, 2019

VIA EFIS

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 65101

Re: Tariff Filing to Change an Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge
Case No. GO-2019-0115 and GO-2019-0116

Dear Secretary:

Enclosed for filing is P.S.C. MO. No. 7, Second Revised Sheet No. 12, which is applicable to the Spire
Missouri East operating unit of Spire Missouri, Inc. (“Company”).

This revised tariff sheet, which has an issue date of January 14, 2019 and an effective date of February
13, 2019, is being filed to change an Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge (“ISRS”) in accordance with
Sections 393.1009, 393.1012 and 393.1015 of the Revised Statutes of Missouri. A full explanation of the
surcharge being proposed by the Company is set forth in the VERIFIED APPLICATION AND PETITION OF SPIRE
MISSOURI INC. TO CHANGE AN INFRASTRUCTURE SYSTEM REPLACEMENT SURCHARGE FOR IT’S SPIRE
MISSOUI EAST SERVICE TERRITORY, which is being filed separately today. As proposed herein, the ISRS would
increase the typical residential heating customer’s bill by $1.09 cents per month or 1.6% per year.

Please bring this filing to the attention of the appropriate Commission personnel.

Sincerely,

/s/ Scott Weitzel
Scott Weitzel

SpireEnergy.com



